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Hampton Library Visits:  

During the winter months, the 

children wrote limericks and affirmation 

books. These creative works of art were 

displayed at the Budding Author's 

Reception at the Hampton Library in 

April. The students and teachers 

attended the reception along with other 

local schools. Fun was had by all! 

________________________ 

Field Trips & Activities: 

  In January, the students went 

to the Buckskill Winter Club for their 

annual Friday skating sessions and in 

February, played tennis at the East 

Hampton Indoor Tennis Club. To finish 

our PE Winter Activity series, Kristin 

Davis, from Peaceful Planet Yoga joined 

us at the school to teach yoga stretching 

and breathing techniques to the children. 

In February, the school took a field trip 

to the West Hampton Beach Performing 

Arts Center to enjoy the production of 

“The Boy Who Cried Wolf” and then again 

in the spring to see “Rosie Revere the 

Engineer.” We also collaborated with the 

Long Island Science Center for their 

physics of toys science lesson that was 

hosted at the school. On April 30th, the 

children enjoyed a field trip to Corwith’s 

Farm in Watermill and on May 21st, went 

to the Quogue Wildlife Refuge Center. 

On May 22nd, a visit to the Sag Harbor 

Elementary School took place to view the 

5th grade wax museum. We invited 

incoming students and their parents to 

participate in a craft and stories read by 

our current students at the end of May! 

The children were invited to the 

Sagaponack Village Hall to help with the 

planting of the pollinating garden. Our 

end of the year trip was to the Long 

Island Aquarium in Riverhead on June 4th. 

Students, teachers and parents enjoyed 

viewing the many different species of 

fish, sea lion show, the sting ray touch 

tank and had a picnic lunch under the 

pavilion, afterwards.  

_______________________________ 

Educational School Garden: 

 Our educational school garden 

continues to thrive! The children planted 

items such as marigolds, snap peas, 

tomatoes, herbs and different varieties 

of lettuce. During the summer months, 

the children will have an opportunity to 

harvest these flowers and vegetables to 

bring home to their families. 

Many thanks to Mrs. Baer, our Garden 

Consultant and Mrs. Velasquez, our 

Teacher Aide, for being our green 

thumbs and contributing their time to 

keep the school’s beautiful garden 

growing!   

____________________________ 

Spring Concert/Moving Up Ceremony:  

Our spring concert took place on 

June 13th with the children playing 

instruments and singing songs.  

The graduation/moving up ceremony took 

place at the school on Friday, June 21st.  

The children were presented with awards 

and goodie bags for a job well done this 

school year! 

_____________________________ 

Many Thanks: 

We would like to thank all of our 

parents and community members for 

being an active part of our school 

throughout the year! Your involvement is 

what makes Sagaponack School such a 

wonderful and unique place for our 

students and families! We hope everyone 

has a fun-filled summer!  

________________________ 
Please view our website at: 

www.sagaponackschool.com in September to see a 

calendar of events for the 2024-2025 school year! 


